
 

TULLOW BINGO  
Bingo every Thursday night at 8.30 p.m. in 
Murphy Memorial Hall. Hickson’s Supervalu 
Jackpot next week is €620 .   

 

MICHAEL ENGLISH IN CONCERT 
in Church of the Most Holy Rosary, Tullow  
on Wednesday 19th August, 2020 at 8 p.m.   

Proceeds in aid of Tullow Parish.   
Tickets are €25 and are now on sale from The Parish Office, Tullow. 

   

EuroMillions Syndicate  

St. Patrick’s G.A.A. 
Join our Syndicate.  Be entered in every 
EuroMillions Draw.  Support your local 
club.  Only €30 for the Year.  Tickets 
available at Ansbro Moulding shop, 
online through Facebook page and also 
from club members.   

HAUS (new fitness class).  
Moves with Michaela Coleman in 
Tullow Tennis Club at 7.30 p.m.  
Wednesday nights.  Phone 085 
7829787.   

Carlow Regional Youth Service  

STRIVE TO THRIVE 

Tullow Youth Project @ Bishop’s House 
Are you aged 12—24?   

Would you like somewhere:  
That’s Safe, fun and Inclusive for your 
to socialise with friends? 
To develop new Friendships? 
You are valued and respected for your 
own individuality? 
You can gain a sense of belonging 
within your community. 
For further information please drop in 
to Bishop’s house between the hours 
of 2—5 p.m. Monday - Friday or 
phone 059 9152297.    

Childminder required for 3 mornings 
a week (Monday, Tuesday and Friday, 8 
a.m. to 9.30 a.m.) and one afternoon a 
week (Monday 3 p.m. to 5 p.m.) to mind 
in their own home and bring to/collect 
from school.  Must have full clean driving 
licence and excellent references.  Contact 
087 0514417.   

ROOM TO RENT (long or short 
term) Tullow area.  Contact 087 
7448296.   

 

Garden Maintenance Service Available 

Hedge cutting, spraying, fertiliser applica-
tion and leaf blowing etc.  Call Tom on 
085 1606489 

Kildavin/Clonegal Drama Group 
will stage their rescheduled production of 
“Mother Knows Best” on this Sunday 
16th February.  Also on Saturday 22nd 
and Sunday 23rd February at 8 p.m. 
nightly.  Make a note in your diary for 
this hilarious play, guaranteed to make 
you laugh heartily.   

ZUMBA CLASS every Mon-

day morning from 10 a.m. - 11 a.m.  in 
Tullow Parish Community Centre.  
There is also a Zumba Class in Murphy 
Memorial Hall every Tuesday evening 
and Friday evening from 7.30 p..—8.30 
p.m.    Classes are €6 (pay as you go).  
Newcomers are very welcome.   
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An invitation to volunteer in our parish 
 

Tullow, Grange, Ardattin Parish Collaborative 

Council is comprised of representatives from 

various groups supporting many areas of  

parish life.  These include: 

         

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincere thanks to all who are already giving so 

generously of their time in these and many 

other voluntary groups in the parish. 

 

We are always looking for new volunteers,  

so if you believe you have some time or skill to 

offer it will be much appreciated. 

 

Please fill in the volunteering form -  

available at church doors - and return to  

The Parish Office.  Thank you. 

 

Liturgy & Music  Communication 

Youth Ministry Faith Development 

Property Maintenance            Finance 

Care of the Environment 

Safeguarding of Children 



Email:  tullowparish@eircom.net   

2014/15 

PLEASE PRAY FOR Adrian Byrne, Coppenagh & Ita Shaw (nee Stynes), 4 St. Olivers Villas 
who died recently.   

ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR SATURDAY 15TH FEBRUARY, 7.30 P.M.   
Jim Roche, 49 Hillbrook Estate.  Mary Carroll, Hawthorn Drive.  Tony Maher, 20 Pairc 
Mhuire.  Christopher, Mary & Patrick Quigley & deceased family members, formerly of 
Dublin Road.  John & Elizabeth Maxwell, Pairc Mhuire.  The Maxwell family, Tullowland.  
The Wheeler family, Crosslow.  Sadie & Paddy Brennan and baby Jason, Hawkins Street.  
Joe Norris, 8 Courtview.  Patrick Flynn, Tinryland.  Jim & Molly Nolan, Ballyhackett.  Jack 
& Norah Crowley, Kilkenny.  Maud & William Nicholson & deceased members of the 
O’Sullivan and Nicholson families, The Square.   

ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR SATURDAY 22ND FEBRUARY, 7.30 P.M. 

MONTHS MIND MASS for Charlie Hynes, 8 Barnfield Court. 
Eddie Byrne, Laburnum Lodge.  Kathleen & Peter Rooney, 56 Dublin Road.  Bill & Josie 
O’Neill, Carrigslaney.  James & Elizabeth Cullen & daughter Carmel, Pairc Mhuire.  Tom & 
Olive Hickey, Courtlawns.  James & Bridget Connors, Dublin Road.  Benny, Mary & Lilly 
Connors, Dublin Road.  John (Jack) Keogh, The Mullawn.  Robert Kelly, U.S.A.  Fidelma 
Dillon (nee O’Connor), Mill Street.     
  

Permanent Deacons:  Next June 21st three married men will be ordained as 
Permanent Deacons to minister in our diocese: Liam Dunne, Eugene Keys and Vin-
cent Crowley.    
As part of their preparation, they will receive the ministry of Acolyte at the 7.30 p.m. 
Mass this Saturday 15th February.  The mass will be celebrated by Bishop 
Denis Nulty.  We wish Liam, Eugene and Vincent every blessing and we will contin-
ue to pray for them in the months ahead.   

“Care of Our Earth” 
The issue of climate change is also an issue of justice.  Our continued existence on this 
shared planet demands that we agree to a fairer way of sharing out the burdens and benefits 
of life on earth.  In the choices we make, we must remember the rights of today’s poor and 
tomorrow’s children”. 

Fr. Donal Dorr 
‘Africa’ Magazine 

Parish Web-cam: All Masses and liturgies celebrated in Tullow Church are 

screened live through our parish website:  www.tullowparish.  To view follow the 

links.   

Our updated New Parish Web-site is now mobile phone friendly.   
Visit www.tullow parish. We now have an online Donations page which is set up to  
receive donations.  The website has a mobile responsive newsletter which will make it 
much easier for viewers to read the newsletter on their phone.   

                  Tullow Parish Community Centre.  Phone:  059 9151277.      

Line Dancing Class every Tuesday 
morning in Tullow Parish Centre from 11 - 
12.30 pm. Waltz, Jive, Foxtrot, Slow Waltz  
every Thursday evening  from 8 - 9.30 p.m.  
Beginners and Advanced welcome.   

COLLECTIONS:  Development: 
€2,100.  Offertory:  €899.  Many thanks.    

Ministers of the Eucharist 

  22nd/23rd February 
7.30 p.m.    Betty McHutcheon:  Teresa Keogh 
                   Rachel Broughan:  Ben Dowling.     
11.00 a.m.  Kieran Coughlan:  Ann O’Brien 
                   Ann Teehan:  Ann Hennessy.   

GRANGE TEXT ALERT GROUP would like to thank everyone who has paid their  
subscription for the year.  If you would like to be a part of this excellent service you can con-
tact the group on 086 2709912 for payment details and options. 
The aim of this group is to inform the community quickly and reliably about items of interest 
and range from security tips to notices about suspicious activity in the area.  Our goal is to 
keep Grange, its people and its businesses safe.   

COUNCIL GRANTS 
 for Residents Associations 

DTA Tullow Tidy Towns Committee would 
like to remind all Resident Associations 
who engage in or intend to engage in com-
munity environment works or anti-litter 
initiatives, that Carlow County Council has 
now opened their annual grants scheme.  
Works cannot be completed on private prop-
erty and must be of benefit to the communi-
ty.  Closing date for receipt of completed 
application forms is Wednesday 12th Febru-
ary.  Phone 059 9170300 or email  
community@carlowcoco.iet for further in-
formation.   

Accord Catholic  
Marriage Care Service  

is currently recruiting volunteers to train as 
marriage preparation course facilitators.   

Application forms available on 
www.accord.ie 

For more information,  
contact Aisling on 015053112.   

Irish Pilgrimage Trust 
Lourdes Cycle 2020 

Fundraising Table Quiz 
on Friday 28th February 

 in The Tara Arms. 
Followed by Ceol & Craic.   

Youth Committee Election 
(Age 13-18) 

Tullow Youth Project @ Bishop’s House, 
Tullow on Tuesday 18th February from  
3 - 5 p.m.  Representing the voice of young 
people regarding topics of interest.   

 Develop leadership/personal skills 

 Empower other young people. 

 Make changes in your community.   
Contact Cathy on 085 8338732.   

The A.G.M. of Tullow Active Retirement 

Association took place last Tuesday and 
the following are the new committee. 
Fran Mullins - Chairperson. 
Jim McCormack - Vice chairperson. 
Ettie McCormack - Secretary. 
Molly Mulhall - Treasurer.   
Ollie Dowling, Joe Stynes and Angela 
Dowling.  The next meeting is Tuesday 3rd 
March at 2.45 p.m. in Tullow Parish Cen-
tre.  Further information from Ettie on 086 
8608611.   


